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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 8:30 AM

To: 'andrew_dunbar011@yahoo.com'

Subject: 343 Winifred St, J1504E Assessment

Importance: High

Hello Mr. Dunbar, 

 

You came to a legislative hearing on March 24.  Ms. Moermond said she will look into the order and get back 

to you.  On April 7, she indicated that the original compliance date in the orders was not clear but subsequent 

compliance dates were clear in the Excessive Consumption letters sent.  Therefore, she will recommend 

reducing $50.  The total assessment will be $105. 

 

If you still want to appeal this total of EC fee, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on April 15 at 5:30 

p.m. in Rm 300 Council Chambers. 

 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


